WHS Soccer Postponed A Second Time
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Watauga High Athletics Director Tom Wright has announced that Tuesday night's soccer match
between the Pioneers and Hickory has been postponed. The game will now be played

Thursday evening with the JV game beginning at 5 p.m. and the varisty match at 7 p.m.

The Pioneers and Red Tornadoes were scheduled to play Monday night, but the game was
rained out. WHS (12-1-3 overall; 4-0-2 Northwestern 3A/4A Conference) is in first place in the
NW3A/4A Conference standings. The Pioneers also handed Hickory (14-1) its only loss of the
season.




